
December 11, 2015 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
On January 12th Westview will be hosting its third dance extravaganza.  This year we are 
paying tribute to music from the movies.  This is a school wide presentation with each 
class performing a dance to a song from a famous movie.  
 
This event is part of the Fine Arts Curriculum for Dance.  It satisfies the following 
requirements for presentation and performance: 

 Demonstrate a willingness to rehearse and perform dance 

 Demonstrate an awareness of appropriate performance skills and audience 
etiquette 

 
Students have already begun practicing class numbers as well as a whole school finale.  
To ensure full class participation, it is expected that all students will be in attendance on 
Friday, January 8th and Monday January11th for rehearsals in addition to the show on 
Tuesday January 12th from 6:30-8:00 p.m. 
 
Each family may request up to 2 free tickets for this event.  Please fill out and return the 
form below by Friday, December 18th.  Once we have filled all requests, there may be a 
limited number of extra tickets available.  Please check our school website for extra 
ticket availability starting January 6th. 
 
NOTE: 
WE Club is participating in the “We Scare Hunger” campaign in January. We would like 
to ask parents to bring a non-perishable food item to the Bandstand. 
Food Banks will probably be depleted after the Holiday Season so we thought so we 
thought we’d make an effort to replenish. 
So, don’t forget to bring your tickets & your food item when you 
come to the Bandstand Night! 
 
We look forward to a spectacular evening! 
 
Westview Staff 
 

 
Westview Motown Extravaganza 

 
Student Name:________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Teacher:_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Number of tickets requested:_______________________________________________________________ 


